
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Tutoring Provided By: 

Kappa Mu Epsilon 

AMS Student Chapter 

What?                     tutoring for all math and statistics 
classes, including upper level courses!          

When?     1:00-5:00 pm on Friday, December 8th 2017 

Where?   Pearce 138 

Why?       The Math Assistance Center is NOT open the 
Friday before finals week, so come in for extra help 
before your exams!  

Snacks and refreshments will be provided.  

Don’t struggle 
studying alone. 
Come in and let 
us help! 
 


